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SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING - TO APPROVE THE INSTALLATION OF 
SPEED LIMIT SIGNS ON GEBRON DRIVE FROM JENKINS DRIVE 
TO FARRIS WAY

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED

It is requested that the Commissioners Court approve the installation of 40 MPH speed limit signs on 
Gebron Drive from Jenkins Drive to Farris Way.

BACKGROUND

A speed study was conducted on December 10, 2019 to evaluate speeds that vehicles were observed 
to travel under free-flowing conditions on Gebron Drive from Jenkins Drive to Farris Way. After 
review of the collected data and a site visit, the County Engineer recommends a maximum of 40 MPH 
speed limit be posted on Gebron Drive from Jenkins Drive to Farris Way.

FISCAL IMPACT

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.


